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    Thursday 03rd May 2018
	Dear Parents,
Thank you to the FOS for a fantastic Bingo night and to Jo Wilkinson for being chief Bingo caller on the night. We raised over £150 profit.

On Thursday 17th May we will be celebrating the Royal Wedding. We will be having a picnic celebration on the field. All hot food will come served in an individual container so that children can eat outside. Please see attached a flyer with the Royal Wedding menu. Please feel free to make your child’s lunch box a Royal theme (flag, scone, strawberries?) On this day, the children are welcome to bring in a picnic blanket and may come to school in Royal colours, wedding attire or bring a flag to wave! (Yr6 please bring clothes with you to change into after SATs). During the morning, children will be learning about the Royal family and the importance of a Royal wedding. Please note that there will also be a change to the menu on Friday 18th May (see flyer). 

We have finally judged the anti-bullying posters from previous terms’ homework. Congratulations to the following children, whose posters will be displayed across the school: Kalinda, Faith, Ava M, Herbie, Lewis G, Libby, Gabriel, Layla, Jake C, Violet R and Lily-Mae.
Thank you Mark Wyles for taking the time to knock down the Foundation class shed. The shed was very old and becoming rotten. 

Monday 7th May –Bank holiday

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week was Teddy and Alfie. Thank you for your help.  


Please start collecting your pennies and have a rummage down the back of the sofa and a root around in the bottom of your bag for any loose change you’re happy to donate to Friends of Stockham. More details will follow soon; but as always, every penny raised will directly benefit the children of Stockham School. Thank you for your support friendsofstockham@gmail.com
CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week we have learnt how to half numbers under ten. The children have loved
             sharing out the treats between the two aliens, giving them half each. In literacy the
             children have been writing lots of space facts in their special writing books, using
             their phonics to help them. 

Year 1  In Year 1 we have started planning our own fairy stories in English.  In maths we 
             have been learning to recognise and know the value of different coins, and in RE
             we have thought about places which are special to us.

Year 2  We have enjoyed interviewing characters from the Wizard of Oz this week.  We have
             worked hard to use these interviews to write newspaper reports.
Year 3  This week Year 3 have learnt all about division. We have also presented all our 
             homework projects. Mrs Anderson and I were so impressed.
Year 4  In English this week Year 4 have begun planning and writing their own stories.  In 
             science, we have been exploring habitats in our school grounds by observing 
             different living things.  In ICT we have been learning about ways we can keep safe 
             online.
Year 5  Year 5 have been working hard writing reports about creatures from Pandora!  We

             have also been adding and subtracting fractions.
Year 6  Year 6 have been doing lots of revising.  In geography we have been exploring 
             theme parks.  In PSHCE we’ve been exploring money!
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Kathy for her amazing writing. Kathy has worked really hard this week, producing
             some fantastic pieces of work at home and at school!  Toby and Olivia for their
             super team work outside! They worked really hard together to clear all the gravel
             off the path and put it back into our construction zone. 

Year 1  Jack and Dylan for working so hard when planning their fairy stories; Jack worked
             independently and Dylan showed great teamwork by helping others when they got
             stuck. Well done!

Year 2  All of Year 2 for a wonderful class assembly.  You are all superstars!
Year 3  All of Year 3 for fantastic homework projects! Everyone worked so hard to create
             their pieces and talked about their projects in front of the whole class- which took 
             enormous courage. Well done everyone!
Year 4  Gabriel for some careful observations of minibeasts in science.  Kaine for always 
             being kind and helpful towards everyone.

Year 5  Kyle for showing great confidence and independence in his work.  Well done.  Ava

             for showing great independence in her writing.
Year 6  Joe and Alfie for having the determination to always try to do and be their very

             best.  They persevered in the reading challenge and have done some excellent 

             writing in English.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 2 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 1 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 1!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










